
 

T  albott Happenings: 
 Check out the Talbott website: 

wsd3.org/Talbott for the up-to-date 
calendar of school events, teacher 
pages, and much more! 

 Like our Facebook page 
@TalbottTigers!  

 Reminder about 2-Hour Delays: 
Supervision at school  will begin at 
10:05 and school will start at 10:20.   

 Please be sure your child dresses 
appropriately. We will may have 
outdoor recess if the temperature is 
above 25 degrees.  

 Please have your child bring a water 
bottle to school everyday.  We have 
refill stations in the building for 
them. 

 1st Grade Music Concert is April 
14th at 6:00pm. 

 Family STEAM Night is April 21st at 
5:30pm.  The theme is Rocket 
Night! 

 There is no school for the entire 
district on Friday, April 28th. 

 There is no school on May 6th.  We 
will have Kindergarten Round-
up for our incoming 2022-2023 
kindergarten students. 

Talbott Families, 
 

     Welcome to spring in Colorado and the unpredictable weather!  We 
sure hope everyone had a relaxing and enjoyable Spring Break.        

    This spring students in grades 3-5 will take the CMAS PARCC on-line 
assessments in the areas of English/language arts and mathematics, and 
5th grade students will take the CMAS science test. Our testing dates are 
April 5th,6th, 7th and April 12th, 13th, 14th. Students will complete 
three units each of English/language arts, mathematics, and science. We 
ask that you try not to schedule appointments or vacations during the 
testing window. It is important that students complete each test in each 
content area. Please contact your child’s teacher if you have any 
questions related to CMAS testing.  
       The District Art Show will be held on April 16th at French 
Elementary School  (5225 Alturas Drive) from 10:00—2:00. Stop by to 
see all of the amazing art work done by WSD3 students preschool—high 
school. 
       If you are interested in having input regarding your child’s teacher 
for next school year, please request the required paperwork from the 
office or your child’s classroom teacher.  Rather than asking for specific 
teacher requests, we will be working to match students’ strengths, needs 
and skills to the teacher’s strengths and style while also considering the 
dynamics of the students in the groups.  We will do our best to 
accommodate your requests but cannot guarantee them.  The completed 
paperwork must be turned in by April 29th, thank you. 
       As a staff, we are excitedly finishing out this school year while we 
continue planning for next year. If you have any suggestions, please do 
not hesitate to join us at our BAAC meeting on April 28th, immediately 
following our PSP meeting. 
   

 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Andrea Waltermire   &    Laura Browning 
Principal                   Assistant Principal 
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TSIS News 

PSP Corner:   
Join us for our next Parent School Part-
nership meeting on April 28h at 4:00. 
Children are welcome; it is helpful to 
bring a quiet activity for them to work 
on. Please consider joining PSP to sup-
port our students and teachers! 


